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To:  Nan Chen, President, MEF 

Bill Bjorkman, TC Co-Chair 
Lionel Florit, TC Co-Chair 

 
Subject: Response to Liaison announcing first approved draft of MEF 22.1 Mobile Backhaul 
Implementation Agreement Phase 2 
 
Thank you for your statement (IEEE L802.16-10/0081) of 22 July 2010 announcing the first approved draft 
of MEF 22.1 Mobile Backhaul Implementation Agreement Phase 2 and the opportunity to comment on this 
initial draft technical specification. 
 
While we greatly appreciate the offer to participate, IEEE 802.16 does not have any comments on your draft 
at this time. We encourage you to forward future documents to us for review and look forward to 
maintaining a dialogue with MEF in areas of mutual interest. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Roger B. Marks 
Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access 
 
 
cc: Tony Jeffree, Chair, IEEE 802.1 Working Group 
 Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802 LAN/MAN Standards Committee 
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